
 
 
We asked – you said – we listened! 
 
Last April we asked your views on how to deliver our courses this academic year, as we were 
planning our return to campus, and we wanted to carefully evaluate how best to offer our courses – 
online, in-person, both. 
You told us that you: 
- would prefer most of our courses to be offered in both online and face-to-face modes of delivery 

as this would give flexibility and convenience to students who are in different situations 
- wanted the courses that required more personal and interactive activities to return to campus   
And we listened - this academic year 2021-2022 we have: 
- planned most of our courses in both modes of delivery to fit everyone’s preferences as much as 

possible.  
- Moved to in-person delivery all those courses that have a highly personal and interactive 

content. 
 
We invite you to review the Graduate School website to find those courses that will help you 
develop as a researcher and a professional and choose the mode of delivery that better fits your 
style and preferences.  

 

https://www.imperial.ac.uk/study/pg/graduate-school/

